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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: Tim Casey      
1st V.P.: L. Schroeder    
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Phil St. Clair  
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Members: M. McKeon     
T. Twister:L Schroeder   
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey    
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2020 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 
 Class of 2019 
 Dan Meier  
 Larry Voss        
 Gale Wolf  
  
 
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo – 
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert              
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske 
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  

Dinner Arrangements:  
L. Schroeder         

Donations: Bob Becker  
Education & Scholarships: 

  Bob Cook            

Hwy Clean-Up: vacant 
Lions’ Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:  Tim Casey             
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  

Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service:  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening:  vacant 

Golf Tournament: John Hanson  
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Tim Casey 

Hello again Manitowish 

Waters Lions. July is upon 

us and I hope you had the 

opportunity to enjoy some 

of the wonderful Fourth of 

July activities that took 

place this past weekend. It is 

truly amazing how many 

things we can do around 

this time of year in our 

small northwoods 

community and how many 

of those things involve 

Manitowish Waters Lions. 

 

Over the weekend I 

attended the dedication of 

the Don Barnabo bar area in 

our Lions Pavilion and was 

moved by how many of 

Don’s family attended. Lion 

Mike Hahn gave a 

particularly stirring tribute 

to the memory of Don and 

the friendship they shared 

over the years. I hope each 

of you will stop by for a  

 

pork chop dinner and stop 

by the bar to see the 

beautiful plaque erected in 

Don’s memory. 

 

Our fund raising activities 

have seen a marked increase 

in participation. A record 

number of vendors were at 

our last Flea Market and 

Chef Ronaldo pumped out 

over 80 “World Famous 

Cheeseburgers” last 

Thursday while Monday’s 

Bingo event attracted a 

capacity crowd and raised 

over $1,000.00 for our 

Scholarship Fund. We still 

need some assistance at 

Bingo, both in the kitchen 

and on the floor, to better 

serve our customers, and 

remember, July 19th is 

Bingo & Movie Night in the 

Park at Kohler Park, a new 

initiative, and we need more 

volunteers to make that 

effort a success. Contact 

Lion Mike McKeon to 

volunteer. 

 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



Have an enjoyable summer 

and try to make it 

memorable and meaningful 

by spending a few minutes 

or hours participating in the 

various activities our club 

conducts. “We Serve”, and 

we make a difference. 
 

 

On July 3, 2021 The Lions Pavilion Bar was named 

Barney’s Bar after long time Lion-in-Charge Don 

Barnabo.  Above is a picture of friends and relatives 

at the dedication.  (photos by Den Hill) 

 

BINGO 

 

Enjoy your Monday nights by attending 

Lions Bingo.  Every Monday our Lions offer 

Bingo at the Town Hall. Doors open at 6 pm 

and the first call is 7 pm. 

PLEASE NOTE:  on July 19th Outdoor Bingo 

will be held at Koller Park – food and 

beverages will be available starting at 6 pm 

(hot dogs – hamburgers- popcorn, etc.)  The 

first call will be at 7 pm.  As an extra bonus 

for families, a child-friendly movie will be 

provided.  Come join this unique event on 

July 19th at Koller Park!   

(photo by Mike McKeon) 

 

Manitowish Waters Lions attending the 

event along with Don’s daughter Lana are:  

(back row) Den Hill, Dave Hanson, Don 

Zickert, Gale Wolf, John Hanson, (front row) 

Dick Henske, Dan Meier and Mike Hahn 

 

THURSDAY MARKET 

 

The Lions Flea-Farm-Craft Market is in high 

gear.  42 Vendor spots have been used 

giving everyone in search of antiques, 

carvings, slightly worn relics from the past 

and fresh produce provide many choices. 



The Market is each Thursday from 9 am – 

2pm at the Town Hall area.  (file photo) 

 

 

The famous Manitowish Waters Lions Pork Chop Dinners continue to dazzle the crowds with the fine 

food (chops, salad bar, baked potato, roll and butter) for the meager price of $14.  Mark July 22 on your 

list of things to do.  Serving at the Lions Pavilion is from 5pm – 7pm.  At our June dinner 153 meals were 

served.  Grill Master Dan Meier and Event Chairman John Hilbert invite you to share this wonderful 

event.  See you on July 22! (Mike McKeon photo) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Roger Becklund 

John Hilbert 

Den Hill 

Tom Kramer 

Jack Majewski 

Bill Radant 

Alan Schachman 

Don Zickert 
FALL RAFFLE 

 
Chairman John Hilbert will 
again run our Fall Raffle.  Top 
prize will be $5000.  There are 



only 200 tickets and the cost 
is $100 each.  Dana Hilbert is 
a great way to get your lucky 
ticket.  Dana is at the Town 
Hall and has tickets.  What 
could you do with $5000? 

 

 

 
 

 


